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1) What are your views on the powers of the branches of King County government as set forth in the charter? Would you make adjustments or suggest changes and if so, what changes do you believe may be warranted?  
Residents of King County want a government that is responsive to the realities of everyday life in our diverse communities. As King County has grown dramatically in the past decade, it’s become harder for our elected leaders and other government officials to remain attuned to the varying needs of people who work and live in our area, particularly given the vast differences in living experiences that include densely populated urban areas as well as suburban and rural communities. Redistributing control to smaller, more nimble units within the county could help make government more responsive.
By way of specific examples, our biggest challenges include traffic congestion, overcrowding in our schools, public safety and affordable housing. One adjustment worth considering is to give unincorporated areas more independent authority over land use decisions that impact them directly. Another change would be ensuring that when it’s time to write the County budget, basic needs (public safety, roads, etc.) of all localities are funded first before specialized projects are taken on. There may be other areas to explore by way of the roles and responsibilities of each branch as we dig deeper into the overriding issue of how to make our government more responsive at the local level.
2) Considering our region’s population growth and the regional response that will increasingly be necessary to respond to associated challenges, what changes, including additional powers or changes in state law (if necessary), would you suggest to help the county address what it will likely face in the next 25-50 years?   
King County’s system of governance needs to reflect the changing demographics of the region. Seattle’s explosive growth presents its own demands, while the rest of the County – especially unincorporated areas – face their own unique challenges. Put simply, a single council representing rural, urban and suburban areas – all of which are seeing substantial growth – isn’t optimal or sustainable. Whether it’s transit, water, housing, education or public safety, Novelty Hill and Capitol Hill have different needs. Their governance structures should reflect that.
While the current county charter does allow for regional committees and issue-specific districts, these committees appear to function mostly in an advisory capacity. We should look to revise our charter to give smaller regions across the county and their residents more of a direct say over their day-to-day workings. Overall, the County should aim to de-centralize power and authority over the everyday operations of various regions of the County. This will enable local government representatives to do their jobs effectively and help residents feel more connected to their local government. 
3) Please list any actual or perceived potential conflicts of interest you may have associated with this appointment or its underlying duties. How do you intend to address these conflicts?  
I do not have any actual or perceived potential conflicts of interest associated with this appointment or its underlying duties.
